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Essential power supply upgrade works 

A project is underway to relocate the Mainsbridge School for Specific Purposes (SSP) to part of the existing 
Warwick Farm Public School site.  

From Thursday 1 October 2020, crews will start trenching on the nature strip in Williamson Crescent, Warwick 
Farm as part of the work for the installation of a new electrical substation. 

There will be concrete and asphalt cutting as part of this work, and it is expected to take up to 14 days to complete, 
finishing on 15 October 2020. We apologise for any noise or traffic impacts as we complete this important upgrade. 

There will be no interruption to electrical supply during this work. 

The work will take place on the nature strip and the road and will impact pedestrian and traffic movement along 
Williamson Crescent. An approved Traffic Control Plan, including traffic controllers, will be in place. 

The working hours for this project are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 4 pm on Saturdays and Sundays. 
No works will be undertaken on public holidays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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